
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Augusta, Georgia, hereby gives public notice, that for 30 days from the date 

of this advertisement, it and the Federal Aviation Administration will receive 

written public comments, pertaining to the development of Disadvantaged 

Business Enterprise Goals for Federal Aviation Administration sponsored 

projects at the Daniel Field Airport, Augusta, Georgia. The proposed overall 

3-year goal for all FAA-AIP funded projects for FY 2024 – FY2026 is 

7.81%. The proposed DBE Goal for FY 2024 is 8.19%, the proposed DBE 

Goal for FY 2025 is 8.02% and the DBE Goal for FY 2026 is 7.23%. The 

methodology by which these goals were established is available for review 

at the office of Phyllis Johnson, Director, Augusta, Georgia Compliance 

Department, 535 Telfair Street, Suite 530, Augusta, Georgia, Monday through 

Friday, from 8:30 AM until 5:00 PM. Written comments may be forwarded 

to the addresses cited below.      

 

   Phyllis Johnson, Director 

   Augusta, Georgia Compliance Department 

   535 Telfair Street, Suite 530 

   Augusta, GA  30901 

   (706) 826-1325 

   p.johnson@augustaga.gov 

  

 

                     AND 

 

   Ms. Ofelia Medina  

FAA Western-Pacific Regional Office 

Office Of Civil Rights 

777 S Aviation Blvd. Suite #150 

El Segundo, CA 90245 

ofelia.medina@faa.gov 
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